
                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Red Nose Day  

Friday 18th March 2022 
 

Red Nose Day 2022 is just around the corner and we have decided to join 

in the fun. 

  

We will be taking part in red-themed fundraising activities. On Friday 

18th March you can pay £1 to wear something red to school. Throughout 

the day there will be Red Nose Day activities, a cake sale and each year 

group is going to be set a challenge that will have you hopping like a 

kangaroo!  
 

The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in 

the UK and worldwide. 
 

You can help people live free from poverty, violence and discrimination. 

This includes funding organisations that are supporting people right now 

in Ukraine, and those attempting to cross the border because you have 

the power to change lives. 
 

We’ll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our 

pupils explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how 

the money we raise can help. 
 

We really appreciate your support and hope that 

you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money for 

Red Nose Day. Noses on sale in the office, £1.50. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Brambles Primary Academy  
 


